
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pio’s in Polynesia 

October 2024 
This past month has been a month of firsts! We thank the 

Lord for all the open doors and the blessings that the Lord has 
done for us. 

 
On Sept 8, we held the very first UPCI service here in Tahiti, 
French Polynesia! History was made as we gathered in our 

apartment, worshiping the Lord in Spirit and in truth! We had 
one new visitor and fellowship afterwards. 

 
Strongholds are being broken because the kingdom of the 

Lord is going forward. Thank you for being a part of this vision 
and this work through your prayers and monthly support. 

This is a beautiful island, without a doubt, and we have gone to many mountain tops and looked down upon this 
city, moved by the burden of reaching them with the Gospel. From our balcony though we can see another island 

of Moorea, just one of the 118 islands that need to be reached. May the Lord grant us the wisdom in reaching 
the people here. Thank you once again for all your support, prayers and offerings! Follow us on Facebook for 

more updates and pictures. 
 

Anthony, Noralyn and David Pio 
Associate Missionaries (AMP) to French Polynesia 

We found out that a 
Bible School graduate 

from Vanuatu had 
arrived a day after we 
did, because he was 
going to school here. 
Bro. Kendry Mosses 

has been a blessing to 
us and the work here! 

We also made contact 
with the Filipino 

community here! We 
have met so many 

great folks and 
continue to develop 
friendships. Pray for 

this community. 


